
 
     Saline County Wellness Committee 
                March 27, 2017 

 
The Saline County Wellness Committee meeting was called to order at 8:32 a.m. 

on March 27, 2017 for the purpose of hearing protests regarding the final point totals for 
the 2016 program. Present were Adam Drake, Russ Karpisek, Brandi Kelly, Tim 
McDermott, Bruce Filipi and Kory Mullen. Also one guest was in attendance. 

 
 During a pre-determined, closed session, the committee heard one protest.  The 
protest was considered and no action was taken. 
 
 Upon conclusion of the hearing, and after consideration, discussion and further 
review of information, it was determined that there was no difference between the points 
previously calculated and those points presented at the hearing.  
 
 Brandi presented a listing of the final wellness points of individuals for the 2016 
program year.  By random draw, Cindy Wollenburg was chosen as the recipient of the 
TV incentive.   
 
 Brandi and Tim will work together to finalize the 2016 program’s points for 
purpose of distributing incentives and the levels of insurance reductions. 
 

The next regular meeting has been scheduled for April 20th at 8:00 a.m. in the law 
enforcement center due to construction in the assembly room. 
 
 There being no further new business, the meeting was adjourned. 
 
 
Brandi Kelly 
Co-Chair 
Secretary 
 
 


